
Important Reminder: Cancer Screening Test 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that you are overdue for your 

cancer screening test. Regular screenings are essential for early detection and successful 

treatment. 

Our records indicate that your last screening was on [Last Screening Date]. It's important to 

schedule your next test as soon as possible to ensure your health and well-being. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or [Office Email] to schedule an appointment 

at your earliest convenience. We look forward to assisting you in maintaining your health. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health, and we hope to see you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Medical Facility Name] 

[Medical Facility Phone Number] 


